
  

Arnewood Sixth – Dress Code 

 

At Arnewood Sixth we maintain a smart/casual dress code. This is to promote a positive and 

respectable image of the school and our students. 

 

The Sixth Form has its own separate identity but is also part of our school community. Sixth 

Form students are not expected to wear a school uniform; however, they must recognise 

their status and responsibility within our school community and support and enhance our 

ethos through their appearance.  

 

The Sixth Form Dress code is intended to give students guidance as to what is an appropriate 

manner of dress.  

 

 

Acceptable  Not Acceptable 

          
         ✓  Smart Footwear (trainers are  
               Acceptable in a neutral colour) 
         ✓  Smart well-maintained Jeans 
         ✓  Trousers / Cargo Trousers 
         ✓  Skirts / dresses of an appropriate  
               length 
         ✓  Tailored Shorts 
         ✓  Plain T-shirts / Polo shirts 
         ✓  Dress shirts / ties 
         ✓  Jumpers / Cardigans / Sweaters 
         ✓  Hoodies 
 
  
 
 
 

 
    ×  Open top shoes (Flip-flops, sandals) 
    ×  Low cut tops/ cropped tops showing  
        midriff / transparent tops / Strapless  
        tops or strapless dresses. 
    ×  Skirts / Shorts of an inappropriate  
        length 
    ×  Ripped Jeans 
    ×  Tracksuit bottoms / tops 
    ×  Inappropriate slogans on clothing 
    ×  Fishnet tights 
    ×  Hats / caps worn indoors 
    ×  Football / Rugby shirts  
    ×  Hoodies worn with the hood up 
 
Nb. For safety reason flesh lobes and chains 
from body parts are not permitted 
 

 
Student Lanyards should be on the person at all times this is compliant with our 
Safeguarding Policy here at Arnewood. 
 

 

 

If you are unsure about any aspect of this please speak to your Head of Year. If a member of 

staff feels what you are wearing is inappropriate they will ask you to address the issue. This 

may include you going home to get changed. 
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